Our Ladly St of ths Sea Schoot

NEWSLETTER

April,30 2022

Hello everyone,

My name is Lucie Olekson. | am the secretary of NJHS. As you know throughout the year we will be
supporting Linda L. Keliey Animal Shelter and each month we will support the animals at the shelter
with donations. Each month your donations will assist a different animal. This month we will be
collecting treats for the cats at the shelter. Here is a list of the treats for the cats...

- Wetfood

- Dryand canned food
- Treats

- Kitten milk replacer

The shelters site is https://calvertcountyanimalshelter.com




